
Guidelines for authorship 
 
The Faculty of Pharmaceutical Sciences supports the recommendations put forward by the 
International Committee of Medical Journal Editors (ICMJE). ICMJE developed these 
recommendations to help authors to create and distribute accurate, clear, reproducible, and 
unbiased journal articles.  
 
The recommendations can be found at http://www.icmje.org/recommendations/browse/roles-
and-responsibilities/defining-the-role-of-authors-and-contributors.html.  
 
While stressing the importance of these guidelines, the Faculty of Pharmaceutical Sciences 
acknowledges that certain situations may arise in which not all of these recommendations can 
be followed.   
 
 
Who to contact in case of questions and complaints concerning authorship 
 
The first point of contact for questions about authorship or for complaints in case of a dispute 
concerning authorship, is the chairman of the FCWO. 
 
If there is a conflict of interest, the permanent or replacement Faculty ombudsperson for 
doctoral students can be contacted. 
 

 

 

 


